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To Whom [t May Concern:

The Lido Isle Home Owners Association has approved a new prototype for their garage doors.

The existing doors are ﬂg%)ona _P%gc& wood doors. The new approved prototype is a steel flush panel
insulated steel back door manu detlired by Wayne Dalton. It has a textured prepainted finish and the
color they have approved is taupe. Next year when Lido Isle paints the complex, they may change the
door color. If they do, they will submit for a change in the prototype color.

Lido Isle H.O.A.
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City of Foster City Bldg & Planning Dept.
610 Foster City Blvd.

Foster City, CA 94404-2222

Attn: Marlene Subhashini

Dear Marlene,

Per your request, this letter acknowledges Lido Isle HOA’s request for a
prototype to replace all of the (84) old original one piece wooden garage
doors at Lido Isle HOA at the address range from 900 to 1047 Lido Lane.

The new garage doors are manufactured by Wayne Dalton out of Mt. Hope,
Ohio and we have selected Model # 9600 flush panel insulated steel back
doors with emergency vault key releases and handles in the color Taupe.
There are (48) 7°7” x 7’ garage doors and (36) 9°7” x 7’ garage doors and
they will be installed by Econo-Doormasters of Belmont, CA. The name of
their representative is Jeff Whittaker and he can be reached at his office
number: (650) 594-1668. Please call him for any technical questions. .

I would also add that Lido Isle HOA is planning to paint the exterior of the
complex in 2013 so the possibility exists that we may decide to change the
factory standard color Taupe at that time and paint the doors a different
color. If that is decided, we will of course notify the Planning Dept. prior to

painting the new garage doors.

Thank you for your assistance and feel free to contact me or Jeff Whittaker
if you have any questions on this Project.

Sincerely,

lrvarct X e )
Edward L. Pierce Jr.

Pierce Property Management 969-G Edgewater Blvd. PMB #333 Foster City, CA 94404-3760 (650) 312-8562 ph/fax
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